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TOSCO CORPORATION
2000 CROW CANYON SUITE
SAN RAMON, CA 94583
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ALAMEDA COUNTY & h
HEALTH CARE SERVICES 2

: O
AGENCY ‘?
ALEX BRISCOE, Agency Director

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DEPARTMENT
' ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 84502-6577

(510) 567-6700

FAX (510) 337-9335

April 21, 2015

Sam and Michelle J. Koka Philipps 66 Company

802 Pacific Avenue c/o: Ed Ralston

Alameda, CA 94501 76 Broadway

(Sent via E-mail to: skauto@alamedanet.net and Sacrarnentb, CA 95818
mikoka@alamedanet.net) (Sent via E-mail to: Ed.C .Raiston@p66.com)
Chevron Environmental Mgmt Co. Tosco Corporation

c/o: Nicole Arceneaux cfo: Dave Dewitt & Tina Berry

6101 Bollinger Canyon Road, Suite 5119 2000 Crow Canyon Road, Suite 400

San Ramon, CA 94583 San Ramon, CA 94583

{Sent via E-mail to;
nicole.arceneaux@chevron.com)

Subject: Notice of Responsibility Update, Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000450 and GeoTracker Global 1D
T0600102263, Unocal #0843, 1629 Webster Street, Alameda, CA 94501

Dear Résponsibie Parties:

In a Notice of Responsibility (NOR) dated 10/07/98, Tosco {c/o: Tina Berry) was notified that the above
referenced site had been placed in the Local Oversight Program (LOP) and that Tosco had been named as a
Responsible Party for the fuel leak case. Ina NOR dated 07/11/2000, Sam Koka and Tesce (c/o: Dave Dewitt)
were notified that the above referenced site had been placed in the LOP and that Sam Koka and Tosco had
been named as Responsible Parties for the fuel leak case.

Additional parties have been named as Responsible Parties for the fuel ieak case in the attached updated
NOR as defined under 23 C.C.R Sec. 2720. Please see Attachment A — Responsible Parties Data Sheet,
which identifies all Responsible Parties and provides background on the unauthorized release and Responsible
Party Identification.

Shouid you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 567-6764 or send me an e-mail message at
keith.nowell@acgov.ora.

Sincerely,

Voo Natl

Keith Nowell, P.G.
Hazardous Materials Specialist




